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Rhonda Kirby appointed as member of 
Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Board 

 
(Kahnawake – 25, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2023) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community 
that Ms. Rhonda Kirby was appointed to the Kahnawà:ke 
Cannabis Control Board (“the Board”) for a three-year term at a 
duly-convened Council meeting held on Tuesday, May 23, 2023 
  
The appointment of Ms. Kirby completes the three-member 
board, with previously appointed members Ms. Tara Jacobs, who 
was reappointed on June 20, 2022, and Mr. David Diabo, who 
was appointed on December 5, 2022. 
  
The Cannabis Control Board is responsible for regulating, 
enforcing, and administering the Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control 
Law. Members are responsible for understanding local, federal, 
and provincial laws concerning cannabis and will administer this 
Law in the best interest of the Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke in 
accordance with the highest principles of health, safety, security, 
honesty, and integrity. 
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Media Inquiries: 
David Lahache 
Political Public 
Information Officer 
450- 632-7500 ext. 50289 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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